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SENATE CONFIRMS ADM. BUZBY TO HEAD U.S. 
MARITIME ADMINISTRATION

Date: 3 August 2017

Public Policy and Law/Maritime Alert

By: Mark Ruge, Brody Garland, Sarah M. Beason

On Thursday, August 3, Admiral Mark Buzby was confirmed by voice vote by the United States Senate to become 
the Administrator of the U.S. Maritime Administration (MARAD). This is the earliest a MARAD Administrator for an 
incoming president has been confirmed in modern history. A brief history of the nomination and confirmation 
process of recent MARAD Administrators by incoming presidents is below.
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This publication/newsletter is for informational purposes and does not contain or convey legal advice. The 
information herein should not be used or relied upon in regard to any particular facts or circumstances without first 
consulting a lawyer. Any views expressed herein are those of the author(s) and not necessarily those of the law 
firm's clients.
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